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Comments: As a long-time homeowner in EagleVail and avid mountain biker who rides nearly every day in the

spring/summer/fall, I am deeply concerned about the negative impact this trail will have on my safety, privacy,

and quiet enjoyment. I'm even more concerned that none of the homeowners whose property borders the

planned trail were communicated with before this became public.

 

All of us whose back yards butt up to the existing social trail have experienced increased traffic, noise, and

trespassing there in the last ten years, with the proliferation of short term rentals and the rotating groups of

tourists they have brought to our community. Add to this the completion of the enormous Frontgate townhomes,

the planned nearby trailhead, and the coinciding proliferation of ebikes, and potential the resulting negative

impact is significant. 

 

More than one conversation needs to be had about these and other questions, including why none of us were

consulted in the planning of this project. 

 

 


